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May 21, 2014 

The Honorable Glenn Thompson 
U.S. House of Representatives 
124 Cannon House Office Building 
Washington, DC 20515 

Fax: 202-225-5796 

Dear Representative Thompson: 

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) supports the "Medical Evaluation Parity for 
Servicemembers Act," (H.R. 4305). 

This bill would help the military identify behavioral health issues and improve 
suicide prevention by instituting a mental health assessment for all incoming military 
recruits. 

The Association appreciates your leadership on this issue and stands ready to 
provide assistance in advancing this legislation. 

The FRA point of contact is Stephen Tassin, Assistant Director of Legislative 
Programs, at the above numbers or (stephent~ira.org). 

Sincerely, 

TJS:jd:tw 


